Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the City of Joshua’s Planning and Zoning Commission
and City Council will conduct public hearings to consider the request for a zoning
change from the (A) Agricultural District to the (R1) Single Family Residential
District, on approximately 60.19 acre tract of land in the McKinney & Williams
Survey, Abstract No. 636, County of Johnson, Texas, located at 1280 Stadium Dr.
The purpose of this request is to allow for the construction of a residential
subdivision.

The Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct its public hearing on May 10,
2022, at 6:30 PM, and the City Council will conduct its public hearing and
consideration on May 19, 2022, at 6:30 PM. Both meetings will be held in the City
Council Chambers at Joshua City Hall, 101 South Main Street, Joshua, TX 76058.



